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Updates to Cost-Share (NY Only)  
 

 

During the declared State of Emergency, New York State regulations waived the cost-share 

for certain services provided to your patients. The State of Emergency is still in effect; 

however, NYS has lifted some of the regulations.   

Effective May 26, 2021, MVP Health Care® (MVP) will once again apply a cost-share, per plan 

details, for outpatient mental health in-person visits for all commercial Members.  

MVP is abiding by guidance put forth by all regulating bodies and will provide coverage 

accordingly. As regulatory dates change so will the dates associated with MVP coverage. We 

continue to monitor regulations and will communicate as they change. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
  
  


